
 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform and Sports Kit:  Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Where do I get Caterham school uniform from? 
All School uniform, and some sports kit items, are purchased from School Blazer. Most sports kit items can 
be bought from Serious Stuff, (using the password: CAT2024).   
 

Below outlines which supplier stocks which items. 
 

Available from School blazer – Year 7-11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     School Blazer 
Charcoal Trousers, relaxed fit trousers or Charcoal 
knee length six-panel skirt 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

White revere collar blouse, white shirt and button to neck blouses 
 

 
               House ties and pins      Black V-neck jumper with trim    Black outdoor coat 

     or quarter zip jumper 
 

 

 

 

https://www.schoolblazer.com/
https://serious-stuff.com/


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Litepak Bag Small Unopak Bag Large      Games Bag            Havasack Bag  Bootbag 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chunky Knit Beanie   Knitted Scarf      Swim Hat      Swim Costume      Swim Shorts 
 

 

 

Available from Serious stuff 
 

 

 
White House Top        Sports Top      Reversible Sports Top 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Training Short   



/about/uniform_sports_kit/


 

 

Is there a way that I can try uniform and kit on for size before ordering? 
School Blazer offer an intelligent sizing service that will help you find the correct size for your child, which 
parents have found to be very effective in the past.  Games kit is available to try on at the Sports Centre. 
 

Additional, Sixth Form specific, games kit is mentioned. When can I purchase that? Will I need 
to buy new kit? 
Responding to requests from pupils, there will be some additional items available to Sixth Form pupils at 
some point this academic year (eg. leggings and a black hoody) These are completely optional. 
 

The size I want isn’t available, what shall I do? 
You may well be able to place an order for it to be dispatched soon. If you are concerned or this isn’t an 
option please contact both us and the supplier to be updated on when the correct size will become available. 
In the unlikely event that your child cannot get suitably sized uniform and kit for the start of term, please let 
us know and we may well be able to lend them kit until their own becomes available. 
 

mailto:uniform@caterhamschool.co.uk

